
Planning Committee

Tuesday, 10th October, 2017

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:      Councillor Lyons (Chairperson); 
                      Councillors Armitage, Johnston and 

Mullan. 

Officers in Attendance:         Ms. K. Mills, Ms. E. Hanratty and 
Ms. E. McGoldrick.

Apologies

Apologies were received on behalf of Councillors Bunting, Carson and 
McDonough-Brown.

Site Visit

Further to its decision of 19th September, the Committee convened at 12:30 pm 
at the City Hall for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of LA04/2016/2205/F - 
Erection of a two storey dwelling (revised scheme), west and to the rear of 2 
Knockdarragh Park.   

During the site visit, a resident questioned the reason for the site visit as she had 
just moved to the area. The Planning Officer explained the purpose of the site visit and 
advised the resident of the planning objection process as she had not been a resident 
during the neighbour notification period. 

Mr. M. Smyrl also provided access to the garden of 2 Knockdarragh Park so that 
Members could view the application site from this perspective. Mr. Smyrl did not enter 
into discussion with the Members present regarding the application and waited in the 
adjoining house whilst Members undertook the site visit.

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 1.30pm.

                              Noted.

Chairperson


